
May 8th, 2025 

Vending Products of Canada, 

Covered Bridge has proudly produced some of Canada’s highest-quality kettle chips and kettle corn for the past 16 years, 

a journey made possible by the unwavering support of our loyal customers and dedicated staff. 

Over the years, we have worked diligently to keep our prices competitive, absorbing a significant portion of rising costs 

to minimize the impact on our customers. However, due to the continued rise in the cost of raw materials and labour, we 

will be implementing a small price increase to ensure we can maintain the quality and service you’ve come to expect. 

This decision has not been made lightly, but ongoing inflation has significantly impacted our production costs. We remain 

committed to transparency and appreciate your understanding and continued support during this time. 

The percentages outlined below highlight the substantial increases in key areas, including select raw materials and labor 

costs, which have greatly impacted our business over the past 18 months. Our modest price adjustment for 2025 will 

allow us to continue supplying you with the highest-quality chips on the market while remaining highly competitive 

within the industry. 

Below is a detailed summary of the supplier increases we’ve been navigating: 

Labour Boxes 

Sugar Butter 

Seasoning 

Vending Products of Canada is a valuable partner of Covered Bridge Potato Chips. Listed here are your current products 

shown with current vs. new case costs. The new case cost will take effect June 27th 2025 

We appreciate your continued business and support and look forward to growing together for years to come. 

BROOK DICKINSON Vice President

COVERED BRIDGE POTATO CHIP COMPANY 


